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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Leverage change...

We have been Forex traders for the last 5 years. Do not change the
proposed maximum leverage. We will all take our money out of this
country and use brokers from outside the U.S. You will be only
hurting yourselves and losing out on a huge revenue stream. Traders
are able to make their own risk decisions. We don’t need you
regulating this for us.

Hope that you listen to us.

Thank you,

Evelyn Jacob

Currency Trader


